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Fall has arrived…..the fall season for many is the best one, they love the warm 

days and the cool nights, The Harvest Moon and all the memories that were 

made. October is sitting square in Between September and November, October 

is the 10th month of the Georgian calendar. October is seen by many to be the 

real time of real seasonal change, both in the Northern and Southern 

Hemisphere. October is the time when the cooler nights really work well for the 

Football games, the campfires and the cozy jackets. 

 

You know that when we use our memory it is like a movie, close your eyes and 

remember that special day in October…..you can put it on re-wind whenever 

you want. That is the great part about your memory it stores all the special 

events that shaped your lives and even if you do not have a paper picture to 

look at when you close your eyes and remember it looks the same. 

 

We are still trying to hire a Wellness Director so once again I ask you to please 

be patient with us, we really are trying to keep programming for everyone and 

all the staff has tried to pitch in so that we still can provide some of your 

favorite activities 
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The store is open Wednesday’s from 1pm-2:30pm. We need volunteers to assist 

with the store weekly. If you are willing to assist please see Diane. Your 

assistance would be greatly appreciated but until we find additional volunteers  

our host in the store weekly is Julie Allen. She has stepped up and has done a 

wonderful job in the store. We all thank you so very much! Great Job. 

The Medical Team will be taking blood pressures and first and the third 

Wednesday in October which will be the October 5th and October and the 19th   

The Medical team is here for you every day, so please if you need services 

contact our new nurse Mona, she is great and she can assist you if you are in 

need of services. Call them at 810-689-0790. 

As we had talked about at our last Community Meeting if you have a skill that 

you would like to share please see Diane so that we can put you on the wellness 

schedule. We would all love to learn something new. Remember that we also 

have bring your own craft monthly, come and show off your skills. Check out the 

Monthly Activity calendar for the time. 

Attorney Marilyn Knak will be here Friday October 7, 2022 at 9:30am in the 

Activity Room to talk about Estate Planning and many other services that she 

can offer you and your family. This should be very informational. 

Remember that if you refer someone to Lake Huron Woods and they do move in 

you will get a $500.00 check. See Kristine in leasing for more details. 

Grace Hospice is hosting the Monthly Birthday for those born in October 14th at 

2pm in the Activity Room during Happy Hour. Come and celebrate with us. 

Our monthly Community meeting will be held Wednesday October 5, 2022 
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We are still looking for a Wellness Director so please stay tuned for details …..                        

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

The birthday list is below for those born in October. It is said that October 

babies and adults are a little more outspoken and a little sassy…maybe it is 

because of Halloween or the night before Halloween, which is Devils Night. 

What do you think! 

Cynthia       10/2                     Apartment #333 

Elmer         10/10                    Apartment #116  

Betty          10/17                    Apartment #330 

Annabelle   10/25                  Apartment #205 

Marie        10/27                     Apartment # 129 

If we missed you please come to the office and talk with Diane or Lori so we can 

get you on the birthday list if you would like to have your birthday in the 

newsletter. Your Birthday is important to us! 

Spotlight on Resident Council 

Come and join the monthly Resident Council Meeting so that you have a voice in 

our Community. Please talk with Julie in apartment 300, Mary in apartment 303 

for further information. The council meeting are held on Saturday’s. The next 

meeting is October 1 at 1pm.  Let’s everyone get involved! Thank you for all you 

do. Remember that we have upcoming elections for Resident Council so if you 

want to become a Resident Council officer, please let everyone know. 

 

  



                                                                                 

 


